
Bow Valley Credit Union (BVCU) welcomes our Membership to our online Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

on Tuesday, February 8, 2022, at 4:00 pm. 

A Zoom meeting invitation from BVCU is needed for Members to attend our online AGM. 

• To receive your Zoom meeting invitation, please

o fill in the AGM Registration Form below, then

o save it as a PDF, and

o email it to AGM@bowvalleycu.com by February 7, 2022.

• An autoreply will confirm that your AGM registration form has been received by BVCU.

• Zoom meeting invitations will be sent to Members within the four days prior to the AGM.

BVCU’s 2022 AGM Registration Form: 

Please complete one form for each Zoom meeting invitation needed, as follows: 

• One Member attending? Use one form.

• More than one Member attending via one shared computer (or other electronic device)? 

Use one shared form and include all Member information. 

• More than one Member attending via different computers (or other electronic devices)?

Fill in separate forms (which also requires unique email addresses).

First Name*: 
Last Name*: 
Membership Number* 
(if unknown, give your street name, for verification) 
Number of Members attending via one computer*: 
If more than one member is attending the AGM via one shared computer (or other electronic device), 
please include the additional member(s)’ information here (use the comments section if needed): 
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Membership Number: 
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Membership Number: 
Email address for the invitation*: 
Email address permissions*: 
My action of sending this form to BVCU at AGM@bowvalleycu.com is my permission to BVCU to email me 
as I have indicated here: 

BVCU has permission to use this email address one time to send me the AGM Zoom invitation. 
BVCU has permission to use this email address for communications to me in addition to the AGM 
Zoom invitation, with the option to unsubscribe at any time. 

Comments: 
* indicates required information 

This form should be completed electronically (filled in and saved as a new PDF, adding your last name 

to the filename). Please email your PDF to AGM@bowvalleycu.com. Thank you. 

If a member does not have computer access and wishes to attend, they should inform their branch by 

January 31, 2022, and the information will be given to the AGM planner to make arrangements. 

mailto:AGM@bowvalleycu.com
mailto:AGM@bowvalleycu.com
mailto:AGM@bowvalleycu.com

	First Name: 
	Last Name: 
	Membership Number if unknown give your street name for verification: 
	Number of Members attending via one computer: 
	First Name_2: 
	Last Name_2: 
	Membership Number: 
	First Name_3: 
	Last Name_3: 
	Membership Number_2: 
	Email address for the invitation: 
	Comments: 
	Group1: Off


